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; The Honorable Birch Bayh
United States Senate'

Washington, D. C. 20510
i '

Dear Senator Bayh:

Mr. John Bayless' letter of February 20, 1980 to you, together

with his letter of February 1 to the President, have been answered I

and a copy is enclosed for your information. I believe our reply is
3 i

j responsive to his concerns regarding the Bailly Nuclear Plant. As

you requested, I am returning Mr. Bayless' letter to you.
j
i Sincerely,

,

YSigned)T. A. Achm .

j g William J. Dircks,
Acting Executive Director'
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for Operations

< Encl osures:
: As stated
j

i

.

)

,

de

j

'

1

4

- - - - -. _- _. ._ _. .
1


